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Hi Lizbeth,
 
Please process.
 
Thanks,
 

      

Jessica Gonzalez
Clerk of Boards
Planning Department 
1700 Convention Center Drive – 2nd Floor, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7550 /  www.miamibeachfl.gov
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before printing this
email.

 
 
 
 

From: Sandra Scidmore <sscidmore@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 7:47 AM
To: barrykleinboa@gmail.com; HPB <HPB@miamibeachfl.gov>; Jack Finglass <jackfing@msn.com>;
NORTH SHORE HISTORIC DISTRICT 1 <kpaskal@gmail.com>; lwb.mbhp@gmail.com;
mlitt.cmb.hpb@gmail.com; Nancy Liebman <nanlieb@aol.com>; rick.hpb@gmail.com
Subject: SUPPORT FOR SAVING DEAUVILLE HOTEL AND HISTORIC DESIGNATION FOR 93 PALM
ISLAND AVENUE AND
 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND
OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]

Dear Historic Preservation Board Members,
 
DEAUVILLE HOTEL
 
Please reject the recommendation of the City of Miami Beach Building official for total
demolition of the Deauville Hotel.  This elegant MiMo hotel, so important in the history of
Miami Beach for its association with the Beatles and JFK, which was allowed to deteriorate for
years without intervention by the City, is now on the fast track for demolition, as of Friday
after 5:00PM?  Please require that an independent engineering study be done (instead of
simply reviewing the owners' potentially biased study) and require that the Meruelo family
make any repairs and reconstruction "in place" rather than destroying the building. 
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93 PALM ISLAND AVENUE
 
Please approve the historic designation of Al Capone's house at 93 Palm Island Avenue.
 
As one of the most well-known properties in Miami Beach,  the house is an important part of
our history.  It meets multiple criteria for historic designation, and potential future demolition
would be a terrible loss to our heritage.
 
Thank you.
 

Sandra L. Scidmore

100 Lincoln Road, Apt. 423

Miami Beach, Florida 33139

786-566-0422 C

sscidmore@hotmail.com
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